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NRC Regional Counsel, Lisa Clark
Office of Investigations

Field Office, Region I

2100 Renaissance Blvd.

Suite 100

King of Prussia, PA 19406-2713

RE:  Scull v. The Wackenhut Corporation
Docket No.: 1:10-cv-4633-AMD-RMB

Dear Ms. Clark:

I represent the Plaintiff Robert Scull in this matter. I am requesting whatever
documentation Wackenhut, G4S, or PSEG Nuclear has submitted to the NRC related to the
investigation of the licensee subsequent to my client’s verdict against Wackenhut/G4S in June of
2013. 1 note that the Court has granted a new trial on my client’s whistleblower claim which will
proceed in February. However, I was told at oral argument in court by John Bennett, Esquire, that
there was a letter from Steve White which was never disclosed by G4S in discovery. 1 requested
that he provide it but I have not received it. That made me wonder what else might G4S have
submitted to the NRC that T have not seen. That is the reason for my request, and I am looking out
for my client’s interest with the upcoming trial in February in mind.

Thank you for your consideration of this request.

ew S.

cc: Robert Scull



